Reflecting on a successful 2018

Increase of 475 registered Magic Bus children during the year (from
880 children in Q1 to 1,355 children in Q4)

100% of registered children progressed to higher grades at the start of
the new academic year in June

Over 750 sessions conducted with children across communities and
monastic schools since June

Over 40 parent meetings held during the year to engage families and
discuss the impact of the programme

Successful Games & Fun Day organised in early 2018 to celebrate the
work of Magic Bus with over 850 participants

Total of 375 tree saplings planted in communities and monastic
schools to celebrate International Youth Day

Community cleanup events carried out resulting in the collection of
200 bags of litter in public areas

Five-day internal training course completed by the Magic Bus team
to ensure the continued delivery of a high quality programme
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Contact us

Website:
http://www.magic
bus.org/

Telephone:
+95 9445970393

Lo | Email:
“oo o patfricic@magicbu
] sindia.org

Address:

13/B Htan Pin Kone
Lane 1, Thanlyin
Township, Yangon




